
  

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
     November 3, 2014 
 
 
 
Dr. Robert A. Leishear 
205 Longleaf Court 
Aiken, SC 29803 
 
Dear Dr. Robert A. Leishear: 
 
 
Thank you for proposing your issue for review. The proposed generic issue (GI) relating to 
trapped hydrogen and oxygen fire and explosion during fluid transients, which you recently 
submitted to the GI Program, has been received. This proposed issue, designated as PRE-GI-
015, will proceed to the next stage of the review process, and has been entered into the Generic 
Issues Management Control System for tracking purposes.   
 
The GI Program staff will perform an initial review in accordance with NRC Management 
Directive and Handbook 6.4, “Generic Issues Program." There are seven specific criteria 
outlined, none of which can result in a negative response if the proposed issue is to be accepted 
as a GI in the program. The purpose of an initial review is to provide an evaluation as to whether 
the proposal clearly meets the generic issue criteria.   
 
Our branch will keep you informed of the status of the activities. In the meantime, please feel 
free to provide any additional information which you feel is appropriate and relevant to the 
review. Thank you again for proposing this issue for review. Please don’t hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
       /RA M. Orr for/ 
 
 

Tom Boyce, Chief 
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research 
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